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I have been authorized to write this letter of support for SB 1153 by The Vocal 

Seniority an Indivisible group in Bend Oregon with over 600 members.  

 

Most of the streams in the state, in particular those in Eastern Oregon, suffer from 

over appropriation and looming climate change impacts. We feel that this piece of 

legislation, while it may not improve conditions, it may help the situation from getting 

worse.  Preventing water right transfers from further impacts on water quantity and 

quality is one way to protect stream flows we currently have from getting worse and 

diminishing habitat for fish, wildlife, and recreation.  We urge you support for this 

legislation. 

Craig Lacy 


